-----Original Message-----

From: ALTON WHEELER [mailto:spookycat@snet.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 10:21 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Unanswered questions

To the Members of the Panel:

I have signed the "Petition For Redress" concerning

the hundreds of unanswered questions relating to the

collection of taxes as currently done and the apparent

lack of a Constitutional bases for that collection.

My question to the Panel is: When are these questions

going to be answered? And if the Panel will not answer

them, Why not?

Sincerely,

Alton W. Wheeler

P. O. Box 3008

New Milford, Connecticut 06776

